
Robinwood Players Theater Club 

General Meeting 

11/2/2015 

Attended: Kristen Davis, Marisa Marquez, Charlee McNeil, Hannah LeGrand, Paola Torres, Rachel Wiles, Barbara H., 
Lacey Bennett, Andrea Fraticelli, Richard Dobson, Lexi Oliver, Elijah Hillman, Jacob Waeyaert, Maddie Harmon, Carrie 
Barr, Adam Martens, Sean Besecker, Robin Shaner, Ben Buhurman 

 

First order of business: Jacob Waeyaert was officially voted as First Gentleman/ Gorilla. The vote was unanimous.  

Past Events 

SGA War Games movie concessions: The club was paid $300 to give away concessions at this event.  We gave away 
$150 of that to make a profit of $150. While there were not many in attendance at this event, all of the club's 
concessions were used. Thank you to the members who manned the concession table at this event!  

KOA Haunted House: The club members who were in attendance enjoyed this trip immensely. This event was a lot of 
fun and will be planned again for next year. 

Mummer's Parade: The HCC float in the annual Mummer's Parade was given an honorable mention by the judges of the 
parade.  Those who participated in this event enjoyed themselves, despite the chilly weather. Three of the club 
members were interviewed and the segment aired in the clip by the Harold Mail. Thank you to all those who 
participated in this event!  

  

Up Coming Events 

Our Town Concessions 11/ 6-8: The Theater 101 class will perform Our Town in the Blackbox this weekend, November 
6th & 7th at 8pm and the 8th at 2:30pm. We are in need of club members to man the concessions table for all 
performances as well as bake goods to sell as an extra fundraiser. Baked goods need to have ingredients listed (for 
allergy purposes) and be individually packaged. A refrigerator will be available if there are baked good that are needed 
to be chilled.  

Sign up sheet as of 11/2 

Friday 11/ 6- Carrie, Michael  

Saturday 11/7- Carrie, Rachel?, Paola, Hannah 

Sunday 11/8- Carrie, Michael, Rachel?, Paola, Hannah 

MEG's "The Importance of Being Earnest" 11/13/2015: The club will attend MEGs The Importance of Being Earnest on 
Friday November 13. We hope to preorder 10-15 tickets. We hope to receive a group discount rate on the tickets. A sign 
up sheet was passed around. 

Sign up sheet as of 11/2 



Sean Besecker, Paola Torres, Carrie Barr, Michael Burnhart, Andrea Fraticelli, Robin Shaner, Charlee McNeil, 
Lyric McNeil, Marisa Marquez 

Medieval Times 11/22/2015: The club's annual trip to Medieval Times will take place on Sunday, November 22nd. We 
will meet in the O lot at 2:30pm and take the bus. The show is at 5pm, the bus plans on being back at the school by 
10:30- 11pm. Money was due this day however it was made known that the SGA is paying for the tickets. However club 
members were still asked to pay the $20 as a kind of fundraiser for the club. The club has ordered 20 tickets, however 
there was a large amount of members at the meeting who expressed an interest in attending. Robin is looking into 
ordering more tickets.  

Sign up sheet as of 11/2 

Paola Torres, Carrie Barr, Michael Burnhart, Richard Dobson, Adam Martens (+1), Andrea Fraticelli (+1), Jacob 
Waeyaert, Maddie Harmon, Kristen Davis, Marisa Marquez, Charlee McNeil, Lyric McNeil, Robin Shaner, Hannah 
LeGrand (+1), Adia, Rachael, Lexi Oliver, Elijah Hillman, Steph Heward, Lawson Cade?, Sam DeJesus?, Ben Buhurman?  

Caroling 12/22/2015: The club's 2nd annual caroling trip to local nursing homes will take place on Tuesday, December 
22nd in the afternoon. Families will be welcome to join us as we bring Christmas cheer to the elderly in our community. 
Times and further details will be determined at a later date. 

New York 2/6/2016: The club will be seeing Aladdin on Broadway during the annual New York Trip on February 6th, 
2016. Money due dates will be announced at a later date. On February 6th, 2016, we will meet in the O parking lot at 
HCC at 7:30am, the bus will leave at 8am sharp. We will arrive in New York around noon and have about 2 hours of free 
time before the show. When we meet back at the theater for the show, Robin will hand out the tickets. After the show 
we will have about 2 hours of free time before we must be back at the bus by 7 to come back to Hagerstown. We will 
arrive at HCC around 11:30pm. Further details will be posted at a later time. 

Future Ideas/ Brainstorming 

Beach Day: Since the new Student Center has a volley ball area that does not seem to be used, Paola thought the club 
might host a "Beach Day" using this area.  There would be a beach party with grills, baby pools and games. There would 
be a small fee to get in so this would also be a sort of fundraiser.  

Night Under the Stars: Using the same area mentioned above, the club would host a "Night Under the Stars". This would 
include a bonfire, making personal pizzas in the stone oven, a craft auction, and homemade soup and bread in the stone 
oven. A suggestion was made to also include an improv show, like "Who's Line is it Anyway?", at this event. We would 
like to plan this event for early January as a welcome back event. 

 

 


